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[1] The 13th Global Seismological Observation Course has finished! 

 

The 13th Training Course on Global Seismological Observation was held from January 10 to March 

7, 2008. The twelve participants studied about the CTBT regime and the role of seismology in 

International Monitoring System. They also learned skills to design a seismic network for 

monitoring nuclear tests and natural earthquakes and data analysis techniques to discriminate nuclear 

tests from natural earthquakes. All of the participants successfully completed the training programs. 

We owe this success to the guest lecturers and those who gave us valuable advice at the sites that we 

visited. We are very grateful to them all. 

 

Tatsuhiko HARA 

Chief Research Scientist, IISEE 
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We send this IISEE Newsletter to ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are known. 

The IISEE send you new information actively and accept your contribution at any time. 

In order to enlarge our IISEE network, we'd like to ask you to invite your fellow 

ex-participants whose e-mail addresses are unknown to us to join us. We welcome your 

comments about the IISEE Newsletter. Please feel free to send us your comments and 

opinions. 

Email: iiseenews@kenken.go.jp 

website: http://iisee.kenken.go.jp 
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